

July 9, 2020

## Dear ACHE Community,

As we move farther down the untraveled COVID-19 road, and as we learn of more positive or presumptively positive cases of COVID-19 within the campus population, you will be notified via the <u>COVID-19 Dashboard</u>. By doing so, we will diminish the communication fatigue that arises from individual case-by-case reporting as we learn of them. The Dashboard provides a more efficient manner of notification to the ACHE community to keep everyone informed daily.

The Dashboard is updated each morning as to the status of our campus and as to the current known positive cases and is accessible at your convenience.

As always, I appreciate everyone's cooperation and continued support during this time.

Sincerely,

Brian G. Kim, J.D.

President

**Arkansas Colleges of Health Education** 

7000 Chad Colley Blvd.

PO Box 10366

Fort Smith, AR 72917

Office: 479.308.2273 Mobile: 312.937.3903

brian.kim@acheedu.org